
UTILITY WORK IN 

YOUR COMMUNITY 
AUGUST-SEPTEMBER 2020 

Ref # 21154163 
 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING?  
The City of Calgary requires ENMAX Power Corporation to relocate existing electrical infrastructure as 
part of the Montgomery Main Street Project. Modifications will include burying overhead power lines 
and installing associated utility equipment. This relocation ensures the alignment will be ready when 
City of Calgary crews start construction in this area, in the spring of 2021. Robert B. Somerville will be 
completing this work on behalf of ENMAX Power. 
 

WHERE?  
Work will take place within the City of Calgary road right-of-way along Bowness Road NW and 52 
Street NW. 
 

WHEN? 
Construction is anticipated to begin the week of August 10, 2020 and will continue until the end of 
September 2020. Crews will be working Monday to Friday, from 7:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.  Weekend 
work may be required. 
 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION? 
VISUAL 
Please expect the following equipment on-site: 

 ENMAX and contractor vehicles (Somerville), bucket trucks and associated utility equipment  

 Construction barricades; safety fencing  

 Road signage 
 
Restoration of ground conditions will take place following this work, which will include seed and 
loam and/or asphalt (if applicable).   
 

NOISE 
There may be an increase in noise and/or minor vibrations during construction activities. Please be 
advised we comply with the City of Calgary’s Community Standards Noise Bylaw. In the event we are 
required to temporarily exceed these levels, necessary permits are obtained from the City. 

  
TRAFFIC ACCOMODATIONS 
Please expect the following: 

 Temporary walkway and bike path closure along Bow River Pathway: approximately 4 days 

 Temporary single lane closure along Bowness Road NW: approximately 10 days 
o Two-way traffic reduced to one lane with flaggers 
o Please follow on-site signage 



Access to all commercial and residential buildings will be maintained throughout construction. 

 
MAP (The work area indicated below is approximate only and not to scale). 

 
OUR COMMITMENT 

ENMAX is committed to being a responsible corporate neighbour in the communities we serve. This 
commitment includes responding to public concerns and inquiries to allow for meaningful project 
dialogue. This allows us to deliver value-driven service in a responsible and accountable manner. We 
appreciate your cooperation while we continue to provide reliable power to all Calgarians. 

 
QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact our ENMAX Power Customer Relations team 
at 403-514-3990 or email powercustomerrelations@enmax.com. For more information on the 
Montgomery Main Street Project, please visit calgary.ca/montgomerymainstreet). 
 
** If you are a Property Manager for a business located on this route, we kindly ask that you provide 
tenants with a copy of this notice.  
 

mailto:powercustomerrelations@enmax.com

